
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 26th September 2023 

 

 

Labels, Coats and PE Kits 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As the seasons change and we move into the cooler months, we would like to remind you of a few 

important matters to ensure the comfort and organisation of our children at school. 

 

Labeling Uniforms 

We kindly request that, if you haven’t already done so, you take a moment to label your child's 

uniforms with their name. This simple step can help prevent the loss of various clothing items (you 

will be surprised at what items a child can lose in a school day!) and make it easier for us to return 

them to their rightful owners in case they get misplaced. Please include your child's full name on 

the inside labels of polo shirts, jumpers, cardigans, and any other clothing they bring to school. 

 

Coats 

With the weather becoming colder, it is essential that your child comes prepared for the changing 

temperatures. We advise all students to bring coats, jackets, and any necessary cold-weather 

accessories such as hats and gloves. We want to ensure that no child is left feeling uncomfortable 

due to the cold weather while at school.  

Please send your child in a waterproof coat every day in case it rains (it usually does!) 

 

Changes to PE Kit Requirements 

Starting after the Christmas holidays, we will be implementing a stricter dress code for PE classes. 

To simplify and streamline our PE uniform policy, we will require all children to wear a plain white 

T-shirt and black shorts for PE activities. This change will help us maintain uniformity and ensure 

that everyone is adequately prepared for physical activities. We appreciate your cooperation in 

making this transition as smooth as possible whilst also acknowledging that many of our children 

already wear the required PE kit – thank you.  

 

The children may continue to wear plain, dark coloured jogging pants / tracksuits and warm, plain 

jumpers over the top of their PE kits for warmth and comfort and may continue to wear comfortable 

trainers on PE days. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note: this change to PE kits will be required from January to give everybody time to 

purchase any additional items. However, it remains school policy that football shirts, shorts and / or 

socks are not permitted to wear in school for PE lessons.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding these reminders or any other school-related 

matters, please do not hesitate to contact our school office. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Adam Hossen 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


